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Lou Mansolillo

From: david crossley <dacsoftball@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2024 5:28 AM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: License bill  H 7015

I’m writing to you because I am supporting the license bill. This is something that will be necessary to have only licensed 
electricians install and maintain that the work is done in a professional and correct manner . Please pass this bill .  
Sent from my iPhone 


